
Library Professional Development Seminar Series (15/01/2007)

Dear All,

In order to enhance the Library staff's professional skills so as to be able to provide an even better
service to members of the university community, the Library is initiating a new in-service training
program. Entitled "Library Professional Development Seminar Series", this program is part of the
Library's new plan for the new year. Under this series, library experts from outside of Macau will be
invited from time to time to come to share their valuable experience with the Library staff. Although
the series will primarily aim at the Library staff, interested members of the university community are
also welcome to participate as a way of getting to know the library operation as well as the staff
who are serving you.

The first such series will take place on 19 January with details as follows.

Regards,

UM Library


